The music department is excited to offer the following music options this year.

**Elementary Choir (1st-3rd grade)**- Elementary choir has already begun. We would welcome any more students who have a desire to sing and a love for music. Rehearsals are on Wednesday from 3:00-3:45pm. If students are not picked up at 3:45pm, they will be escorted to day care, located in the library.

Cardinal Choir (4th-6th grade)- Cardinal choir has also already begun this semester. This choir is for students who love singing and like to perform. This year we are singing at ACSI Elementary Musicale, competing in the Disneyland Music in the Parks Festival. There may be other opportunities to perform during the year. Rehearsals are on Mondays (3:00pm-3:45pm) and Fridays (7:00pm-7:45pm). Both rehearsals are required. Please pickup an application for the Cardinal Choir from Ms. Cuneo.

**Elementary Band (3rd-6th grade)**- If your child is interested in playing an instrument, band is for them. Previous experience is not required! This class is where they learn the basics; everyone starts at the bottom and works their way up to excellence. Students can choose from Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet, Trombone, Baritone, and Percussion (\*one year of piano lessons or one summer of drum lessons required for percussion). If your child has been in band before, we will have an advanced small group/ensemble. Please contact Ms. Cuneo for more information.

**Individual Lessons (all grades)**- Lessons have not started yet. The SCCS Music Department is inviting various teachers in the community to offer lessons at our school during or after the school day. We have five instruments: Piano, Guitar, Voice, Violin, Drums. If you have already signed up on the interest form, you will be receiving an email with all of the details. If you have any other questions about individual lessons please contact Mrs. Johnson.

Please **contact** Mrs. Johnson (high school and junior high choir) <a href="mailto:szimmerjohnson@gmail.com">szimmerjohnson@gmail.com</a> or Ms. Cuneo (High School and Junior High Band, Elementary Band and Elementary Choir) <a href="mailto:cuneo@sccs.cc">cuneo@sccs.cc</a> if you would like your child to participate in any of the groups listed above.